Chan, Barney, Env. Health

From: jfarrow@questaec.com

Sent: Friday, January 26, 2007 8:55 AM

To: Chan, Barney, Env. Health

Cc: Will Hopkins

Subject: RO0002877, 4311 Macarthur Boulevard
Attachments: 12_8 06 4311_4333 MacArthur Blvd.doc

Hello Mr. Chan,

I spoke with you yesterday and we discussed that it will be difficult to complete the
schedule discussed in the attached letter you sent previously. I lost touch with the
client for a while and our senior geologist is out until the end of the month. Therefore
you said it would be ckay to postpone the following until *February 16.

*Joseph Farrow

staff Geologist

Questa Engineering Corporation
(510) 236 6114 x223

TECHNICAL REPORT REQUEST

Please submit the following technical reports to our office according to the following
schedule:

January 29, 2007- Plans to investigate and details of
investigation of magnetic anomalies

January 29, 2007- Site Figures and Analytical Data Tables

January 29, 2007- Condult and Receptor Survey

January 29, 2007- Isc-concentration Contours for Contaminants, Work Plan for Plume
Delineation and Monitoring Well Installaticns




